
From: Reed, Wendy
To: Barbara Warren
Cc: Lohr, Edward
Subject: RE: Reprocessing
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 1:54:00 PM

Good afternoon, Ms. Warren,
 
Thank you for your email and letter. We appreciate your comments on the reprocessing
rulemaking, and will consider them as the staff moves forward in developing its
recommendation to the Commission.
 
With regard to your concern about the lack of information on NRC's most recent activities
on reprocessing, the following link provides a list of documents and communications
regarding the rulemaking, which are publicly available:
 
https://www.nrc.gov/materials/reprocessing.html
 
A list of pertinent documents, including SRM-SECY-13-0093, “Reprocessing Regulatory
Framework – Status and Next Steps,” dated November 4, 2013 (ADAMS Accession No.
ML13308A403), by which the staff was directed by the Commission to focus the rulemaking
on the resolution of Gap 5, was also included in the March 4 public meeting slides:
 
https://adamswebsearch2.nrc.gov/webSearch2/main.jsp?AccessionNumber=ML20063L252
 
The official government website with all the rulemaking activities related to this rulemaking
is located at:
 
https://www.regulations.gov/docket?D=NRC-2010-0267
 
Thank you again for your engagement.
 
Regards,
 
Wendy Reed, Ph.D.
Metallurgist
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T10A36
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2738
 
Phone: 301-415-7213
 
 
From: Barbara Warren <WARRENBA@msn.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2020 4:08 PM
To: Reed, Wendy <Wendy.Reed@nrc.gov>; Lohr, Edward <Edward.Lohr@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] Reprocessing
 
Dear Dr. Reed and Mr. Lohr,
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We have attached a letter supported by multiple organizations concerning reprocessing. We hope
you will consider our serious concerns.
 
Thank you.
Sincerely,
 
Barbara Warren RN, MS


